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at&t 
Tracy W. Hatch 
General Attorney 

January 5,2010 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
office of !he Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

In Re: Notice of Acauisition of Control of Certificates 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida, on behalf of its 
parent holding company AT&T Inc., hereby notifies the Florida Public Service 
Commission of the acquisition of control of Centennial Florida Switch Corp. on 
November 6,2009 Centennial Switch Cow. currently has certificates as an IXC 
(Certificate No. 7545) and a CLEC (Certificate No. 7646). To the extent applicable, 
this notice is provided in accordance with Section 364.33, Florida Statutes (2009). 
If you have any questions about this filing, please call Tracy Hatch at (850) 577- 
5508. 

Enclosures 

cc: All parties of record 
Jerry D. Hendrix 
Gregory R. Follensbee 
E. Earl Edenfield, Jr 


